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[APPROVAL BY MAIL]: BUILDING RESILIENCE OF MOZAMBIQUE’S POWER SECTOR 

THROUGH PRIVATE SECTOR INVESTMENT (PPCR) (IFC) 

 

Comments Received from the United Kingdom   



 
Dear Mafalda, 
  
Many thanks for the chance to review the proposal attached, and apologies for our late response. 
  
It would be helpful to have further clarification from IFC on the below: 

1) Could the team please confirm that the commercial viability of the plant will ensure its 
sustainability, given national regulatory frameworks (eg on pricing) and how these will impact 
on grid-integrated local systems. 

2) While we understand the requirements attached to private sector investments, we would be 
interested to know whether there would be any possibility to make more direct improvements 
to the resilience of the existing generation and distribution networks in response to the issues 
highlighted? 

3) It would be good to understand how this development is going to be targeted geographically – 
on what basis will communities be selected, and will any vulnerable groups be supported? 

4) How will the impact of this development on women and girls be monitored? 
  
We look forward to hearing further details. 
  
Kind regards, 
Emma 

 


